
STAYING STRONG 
PILOT PROJEC T

ENHANCED CARE FOR OLDER ABORIGINAL 
AND TORRES STRAIT ISLANDER AUSTRALIANS

B r o a d b a n d  T e c h n o l o g y  E n a b l e d  T e l e h e a l t h  P i l o t  P r o g r a m
T h e  D e p a r t m e n t  o f  H e a l t h  -  A u s t r a l i a n  G o v e r n m e n t

C o n c i s e  R e p o r t  F e b r u a r y  2 0 1 5



Acknowledgement

integratedliving and the Staying Strong project team would like to acknowledge 

the traditional owners of the land in the regions where this project was 

undertaken. We pay respect to the Elders past and present of these lands, and we 

extend that respect to all the Aboriginal people of Australia.

We wish sincerely to thank the older Aboriginal people who supported and 

participated in the Staying Strong project.

integratedliving and the Staying Strong project team wish to thank the Aboriginal 

Medical Centres and Health Services and other service providers who joined as 

project stakeholders.  They are:

•	 Aboriginal Cultural Centre and Keeping Place in Armidale, New South Wales

•	 Armajun Aboriginal Health Services in Inverell, New South Wales

•	 Carbal Medical Centre in Toowoomba, Queensland 

•	 Galambila Aboriginal Health Service in Coffs Harbour, New South Wales

•	 Goondir Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander Corporation for Health Services 

in Dalby, Queensland

•	 Jagun Aged Care in Coffs Harbour, New South Wales

•	 New England Conservatorium of Music (NECOM) in Armidale, New South 

Wales

•	 New England Medicare Local (NEML) in Armidale, New South Wales

•	 North Coast Medicare Local (NCML) in Coffs Harbour, New South Wales

•	 Tunstall Australasia in Brisbane, Queensland 

•	 We Care Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander Service for Aged and Disabled 

Assoc. Inc. in Redbank Plains, Queensland

Funding for this pilot project was provided in January 2013 by the then 

Department of Health and Ageing, now renamed the Department of Health, 

under the NBN Enabled Telehealth Pilots Program.

-2-


